University of
Hradec Kralové

Hradec Kralové, 25% September 2020

Dear Students and Colleagues,
Please pay attention to the following text.

I believe that you carefully follow the changes in the current epidemic situation and
expect announcement, whether we can start this academic year on Tuesday, September
29, 2020 according to the schedule planned.

As you have probably noticed thanks to the mass media, some universities have been
already forced to change to online education (usually decided by the regional authority
for public health). This could happen at the University of Hradec Kralové as well within
couple of days or weeks. At the moment all depends on the current situation in the
Hradec Kralové region.

That is why I ask you all to monitor the current situation, to visit this UHK website
regularly but also follow the information from your faculty, that will give you updates on
current COVID-19 situation regarding the education and precautionary measures taken.

The University of Hradec Kralové is fully aware that adequate steps will have to be taken
to protect health and safety of all students and staff in the following academic year. On
the other hand we would like to keep our university as functional as possible and
continue in its mission.

I wish us all to overcome these difficult times in good health and manage the current
situation with dignity as it would be expected in case of higher education institutions no
matter how much others make the situation complicated for us.

Best regards

prof. Ing. Kamil Kuca, Ph.D.
rector
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https://www.uhk.cz/en/university-of-hradec-kralove/about/actual-events/covid-19-information

